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TALENT SHOW - DATE REVISED

January 25, 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Happy New Year!  Thanks for your support during our very busy Christmas season.  It was lovely to see the gym so full for the Advent Family Mass and the Christmas Concert. We very much appreciate that so many of you were able to take the time to share it with us. 
The next major event from a music class perspective will be the Talent Show. This event is scheduled as part of Catholic Education Week and will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday, May 7th. Yes, I am getting a little ahead of myself, but we have some new families and I would like to make sure we are all on the same page as we start preparing. Each class will prepare an entry, and as well, we are encouraging students (individuals and/ or groups) to prepare acts. If the act involves a specific song, students are encouraged to reserve the song by signing their act up on the list in the hall across from the French room. 
Auditions will be held just before the March Break. At that time, probably over two lunches, students will bring their act to the gym. Generally speaking we have lots of singing, guitar, piano, and dance kinds of acts (so stiff competition to stay in). Students should consider a variety of talents they could share. The more unique it is, the more likely it is to make it through. In the past we have had basketball tricks, magic shows, gymnastics, skits (very short), poetry reading, original songs and poetry, we hang art on the walls of the gym, comedy, bike tricks… and many more. Another consideration is the length of the act (1 song is generally the time limit - or 3-5 minutes) and how many people are involved (we try to have as many students as possible in the show). If it were to come down to two acts of equal standard and uniqueness, we would give preference to gr 8s as this is their last year. 
Acts do not need to be perfect for auditions, but obviously the more prepared the act is, the more likely that it will survive the cut.  Following auditions, cuts will be made and parents will be notified. Students who are going on to be in the Talent Show will be expected to rehearse during recesses. The selection committee will be giving very specific advice for each act and they will have to be refined and polished. Before the first week of February, each group or individual should discuss their plan with me in order to avoid putting too much work into something that will not be acceptable. 

If you have any questions about how this process works, feel free to contact me at the school or via email (twilson@smcdsb.on.ca).
Looking forward to it!
Mme Tammy
